
 

 

 

 

On Monday morning Owl class arrived at Cobnor. It was really fun! We 

stayed until Wednesday afternoon. We stayed in a Log cabin and over 

the three days we did 9 tiring activities. The activities we did  were : 

Low ropes, Aeroball, Rock climbing, Archery, Orienteering, Canoeing, 

Kayaking , Raft building and racing our rafts. On Monday evening be-

cause it was raining we had a board games night. On Tuesday night we 

went to the field and roasted marshmallows at the fire pit and then 

went for a walk.  We saw a heron, ringed plovers and oystercatchers down at the water’s edge. By Tuesday night 

we were all very exhausted! Everyone loved it at Cobnor and we have all come home with some really great 

memories.      Libby 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The Blue Letter: 28th May 2021 

The Cobnor Special  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

http://www.boxgrove.w-sussex.sch.uk/web  

 

Aeroball was the first activity which Year 6 did; it was fun but it would have been better 

if it wasn’t RAINING! The aim of the game was to score a goal on a  

TRAMPOLENE! I didn’t score many goals but that made it better when I did!  Hazel 

 

I had never done Archery before, so  I felt a bit scared at the start of that session. I did 

manage to hit the target though and so I was happy about that!  It was good to learn 

and try out different activities.  Demi 

 

Low ropes was an obstacle course and it was AMAZING!  We had a  really funny in-

structor named Tim. We were split into two groups & did different sections of the 

obstacle course we then switched over. It was so much fun 

because we had to climb across the ropes and crawl through 

tunnels and much more! I absolutely loved it!  

Isabelle 
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After some orienteering and climbing or archery in the morning, Day 2 involved lots of water because we did 

canoeing and kayaking in the afternoon!   
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After a rushed  morning of changing, eating and packing, Owl class headed out with two instructors, 

Tim and Alex. Even though we knew we were going to be building and riding/racing rafts we weren’t 

expecting to walk out and see eight big barrels, hundreds of thick 

ropes and twelve  big logs!  We were split into two teams  and set to 

work 

(an in-

structor 

with 

each 

team). 

After an  hour or so  the rafts 

were put to the test, would they float or  not? We 

just managed to heave the rafts down the slip way 

and into the water.  We were then told to climb onto 

the rafts!  The races began , the quickest time was 

around two minutes or so!  It was SO much fun!  

After we had taken apart the rafts and put the 

ropes away,  we  all had a fun time splashing 

and swimming in the shallows!!!   Nina 

 

What a fantastic trip!   
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